
From: Planning
To: Jan Ashley-Fenn
Subject: FW: Application for Works to Trees in a Conservation Area - 29 High Street Fen Ditton Cambridgeshire (ref

23/0660/TTCA)
Date: 04 July 2023 12:22:21

For you please.
 
Kind regards.
 
 
Rose Mills  | Technical Support Officer 

t: 01954 713033| m 07514921842| e-mail Rose.Mills@greatercambridgeplanning.org
 
https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/
https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/planning

https://www.greatercambridgeplanning.org

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South Cambridgeshire
District Councils
 
Please note that the Council is currently trialling a four-day week to improve recruitment,
retention and wellbeing. From January my working days are therefore Monday, Tuesday,
Wednesday and Thursday. On my non-working day, you can contact
planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org
 
 
 
From: ELS <email@easternlandscapeservice.co.uk> 
Sent: 04 July 2023 11:48
To: Planning <planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org>
Subject: RE: Application for Works to Trees in a Conservation Area - 29 High Street Fen Ditton
Cambridgeshire (ref 23/0660/TTCA)
 
Good morning,
 
Prune to clear BT lines by 2m.
 
With best wishes,
 
Kirsty
 
Kirsty Hewitt
Eastern Landscape Service Ltd
01954 250338
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From: Planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org <Planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org> 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 4:27 PM
To: ELS <email@easternlandscapeservice.co.uk>
Subject: Application for Works to Trees in a Conservation Area - 29 High Street Fen Ditton
Cambridgeshire (ref 23/0660/TTCA)
 
Dear Mr Hewitt

Please find correspondence from Greater Cambridge Shared Planning attached to this email in
relation to the following ap
plication for Works to Trees in a Conservation Area.

Site address: 29 High Street Fen Ditton Cambridgeshire

Reference: 23/0660/TTCA

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for
use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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